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To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Construction on 120th St. from Stonegate Dr. to Roanoke Blvd. is getting ready to begin for the 2022 

season.  The contractor has completed construction of the Big Papillion Creek bridge and the pavement 

north of the bridge.  In 2022, the contractor will be reconstructing the northbound lanes of 120th St. from 

Stonegate Dr. to the Big Papillion Creek as well as the intersection of 120th St. & W Maple Rd. 

 

This notice is to inform you that beginning March 21st, 2022, 120th St from Stonegate Dr. to Roanoke 

Blvd. will be in a head-to-head traffic configuration on the west lanes of 120th St.  Additionally, Old 

Maple Rd. will be closed at 120th St.  This will allow the contractor to begin work on the new northbound 

lanes of 120th St.  The contractor is anticipating this traffic control configuration to remain in place 

through the summer.       
 

Please visit https://www.keepomahamoving.com/projects/120th-street-stonegate-fort-street for additional 

information. 

  

If there are questions or concerns regarding this project, please feel free to contact the individuals below: 

 

Mike Higgins Benesch (402) 239-3253            mhiggins@benesch.com 

Jeremy Kuck Benesch (402) 250-8101            jkuck@benesch.com   

Luke Jager City of Omaha            (402) 444-5220            Luke.Jager@cityofomaha.org 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation during construction.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

City of Omaha 

Public Works Department 


